
 

9th Nov 2016 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

As mentioned in our last letter, we have been asked to take part in North Tyneside’s Christmas Lights 
switch-on in Whitley Bay on Friday 18th November. This starts at 4:30pm (not 4pm as previously 
advised) and finishes by 5:30pm. We’d love your child to come along and take part, but we will need 
your help to get them there and look after them.  

If you and your child are able to attend, or if another adult is able to bring your child, please let us 
know by returning the slip below.  

We will meet on the day in the centre of Whitley Bay, by the Christmas Tree on Whitley Road outside 
the Victoria Pub (NE26 2TE) where North Tyneside Council will have a small stage area. Park at Whitley 
Bay Shopping Centre, or take the Metro to Whitley Bay station. Please wrap up warm and arrive by 
4:15pm. We will bring an instrument for your child to play (as long as we know they are coming!). 

Note that we will also be performing as part of the School’s carol service at 10:30am on Monday 12th 
Dec in St Mary Magdalene’s Church, and you will hear more about that from the school later! 

Yours sincerely 
 

Gavin Dudley 

North Tyneside Brass in Schools 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Please complete this form and return to Balliol Primary School Office by Wednesday 16th Nov 

Child’s name: 

 

   My child will be attending the Whitley Bay Christmas Lights switch-on on Friday 18th Nov at 4:30pm 

   Either: I will be accompanying my child at all times. 

   Or: My child will be accompanied at all times by the adult named below 

Your name (please PRINT): 

 

Relationship to child: 

 

Name of adult accompanying your child (please PRINT if this is someone else): 

 

Your signature:       Date: 

North Tyneside Brass in Schools 
www.ntbis.org.uk 
at Balliol Primary School 

in conjunction with: 
North Tyneside Music Education Hub 
Backworth Colliery Band 


